SAMPLE PARENT LETTER / INVITATION

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s):

Congratulations! The artwork of (student’s name) has been selected by a
jury panel to be included in the third annual “Massachusetts Amazing Emerging Artists
Recognitions” exhibit. This exhibit will be on display at the State Transportation Building, 10 Park
Plaza, Boston, along with the Statewide Youth Art Month Exhibit.

Please join us for a Family Celebration
on Sunday, March 1, 2020,
The exhibits will be open from 12 to 4 p.m. on this day.

“Massachusetts Amazing Emerging Artists Recognitions”

Awards Ceremony — March 1, 2:00 p.m.
Keynote Speaker: Dr. James Welu, Director Emeritus, Worcester Art Museum

General Information
. These exhibits, sponsored by the Massachusetts Art Education Association, will be open to the public
weekdays, 9:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m., February 10 - March 26, 2020.
. The exhibits are closed weekends and on Presidents’ Day, Monday, February 17, 2020.
. Entrance to the exhibit is free. Parking is available at the building for a fee.
. These exhibits are part of a national celebration of art in education PreK-12, held each year during the
month of March.

You can find further details about MAEA Recognitions, as well as directions and parking information by
visiting Massachusetts Art Education at: massarted.com

We hope you will be able to visit these amazing exhibits to celebrate the arts with your emerging artists,
family and friends! Thank you for recognizing the importance of Visual Arts and supporting Visual Arts
programs in education

Sincerely,

(Your Name)
Art Educator
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